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March Core Value: Humility




At Sacajawea, we are a compassionate community that honors grit
and celebrates growth in order to face the future with a level head
and a critical eye.

Principal Thoughts
A lot is happening this week--the beginning of Trimester 3, Trimester 2 grades posted on Friday, and
the beginning of our Spring Break. We are now two-thirds of the way through this most memorable
year.


With the return to full-time in-person school for five weeks, we are definitely hitting our stride with our
instruction and learning. Teachers have prioritized their standards and are highly focused to provide
meaningful instruction and learning opportunities for the students. Each day is important, each
assignment of value, each assessment an opportunity for students to both demonstrate their learning
and also identify what is yet to be mastered.


Take time at the end of the week to sit with your student and review their scores from the past
trimester. Our standards-based reporting will provide information on each of the academic standards
presented during the term for each class. Additionally, the attribute scores will show your student’s
demonstration of organization, perseverance, engagement, and the universal expectations.
Combined, these scores in each class should provide meaningful information to your student and you
on his/her progress through the course of the term.


Concurrently, we begin the final term of the year with the students having the opportunity to further
their growth. Reviewing the report card with your students provides the chance to consider areas of
improvement during the remainder of the year.


Thanks for your work in supporting your students in all areas of growth.
Gordon
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Read Across America Success!
On March 2nd SMS students participated in Read Across America via Zoom by reading to younger
students in far-flung states such as Illinois, California, Indiana, Maine and Colorado.

School-within-a-School Parent Meeting
For the past four years, Sacajawea has provided a smaller team setting designed for students who
may learn best in a non-traditional setting. The intention is to address the unique needs of kids who
may not perform at their best in the seven-period, 48-minute class model. Team Glacier, one of two
SWIS teams at Sac, will present information on their team model to interested parents of current sixth-
graders. If you feel this may be an appropriate structure for your seventh-grader next year, please join
us at 6:00 pm on Thursday, April 1, in person or online for more information. Details to follow with a
link to join online.


On-Going Health Protocols
With the return of in-person instruction, we have continued to maintain a high level of safety at school.
Although social distancing is not available at all times during the day, all students and staff continue
to wear masks throughout the day indoors--with the exception of eating at lunch. We encourage our
students to wash their hands frequently, use hand sanitizer, and practice distancing when possible.
We also continue to thoroughly clean frequently-used locations throughout the school. 



Thank you for reinforcing these habits with your students.

March is Women’s History Month!
Visit the SMS library to check-out titles celebrating the contributions women have made and continue

to make!
https://myhero.com/women
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Bozeman Schools Foundation
Dear BSD7 families: We are thrilled to report that, with your generous
support, we raised $28,000 through the Pack the Sack fundraiser and
presented the check to the Gallatin Valley Food Bank earlier this week.
We began this fundraiser last year because IT’S HARD TO LEARN WHEN
YOU’RE HUNGRY! The money helps pay for KidsPacks, bags of nutritious
food that go home with kids in need at the end of the week. We are
humbled by your support.
With gratitude, 



Judy Slate
Bozeman Schools Foundation Director
https://bozemanschoolsfoundation.org/

Project Connect
Have you wondered what the blue-vested volunteers are doing at SMS
in the mornings?
Those blue-vested individuals are Project Connect volunteers.


Project Connect is a group of volunteers who strive to make all students
feel welcome and safe at the Bozeman public schools. Founded in 2019
in response to the school shooting in Parkland, FL. Project Connect is a
simple and great way to impact our school environment. 






Volunteers greet students in the mornings at SMS, serving as a welcoming, friendly face and
helping students feel connected.



Volunteers attend a mandatory training session (in-person or online) and must complete a BSD
background check.



For more information about Project Connect, visit this website: https://projectconnectmt.org/


To learn more about Project Connect at SMS or to sign up for training, please contact Anne Gibson:
magnoliacottage.ag@gmail.com, 586-2583.
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Thrive
Screens and Sleep


Did you know that Smartphones were designed to addict the brain? Add
to it our kids' constant desire to connect with peers and we have a recipe
for sleep disturbance.
What is a parent to do? Keep screens out of kids' rooms at night. I
regularly hear parents say their child takes a phone with them to bed.
This result is a groggy teen, struggling to wake up on time.


The American Academy of Pediatrics recommends that a middle schooler needs 9-11 hours of sleep
per night. As a parent we can't always ensure that our kids are getting that full amount. We can,
however, strongly encourage our children to 'park' their devices in a central location, outside of their
bedroom at night.


For these and other parenting tips, contact your SMS Thrive Parent Liaison:
Ashley Mares-Jones
ashley.maresjones@bsd7.org or by phone at 813-1617.

mailto:ashley.maresjones@bsd7.org
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Box Tops For Education
Did you know Sacajawea Middle School is part of the Box Tops for Education program?
It has changed to a mostly digital program. Traditional clip out Box Tops are being phased out but you
can still send them to school (make sure it doesn’t say scan) to be turned in to the library. 



The new process is so much easier!


1. Get the free new and improved Box Tops mobile app on your phone
2. Buy your groceries and ask for the receipt
3. Get into your car and take pictures of your receipt (within 14 days) with the app.

4. It will find any qualifying products and give 10 cents for each one to the school.


The money adds up and is used to enhance the book selection at our library.
It’s costs you nothing but 30 seconds of your time and you can help ALL the students at your child’s
school Encourage your friends and relatives to do the same



BSD 7 Food & Nutrition Services

On the Box Tops for Education website, you can find coupons and special deals. 



Thank you so much for giving back to others! 



Your PAC Team & SMS Library
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Upcoming Dates
March


15 - 19 Spring Break


April

1 School-within-a-School Parent Meeting, 6:00 - 7:00 pm

8 Spring Conferences, no school
9 PIR Day, no school


Sacajawea Middle School

3525 South 3rd Avenue, Bozem… 406-522-6400

sms.bsd7.org/
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